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At the Spring Presbytery, members of the Presbytery Earth Care Team presented a report based on an article “The Rapid Decline of the Natural World Is a Crisis Even Bigger Than Climate 
Change” which our chairman Paul Henschen had discussed with us via conference call earlier. We were each assigned part of the article to report on and Paul created slides to illustrate the various sections.
At about the time of the conference call Paul informed our committee that he had accepted a call to the First Presbyterian Church of Sturgis, South Dakota and this would be his last Presbytery meeting. Darrel Corey volunteered to chair our committee at least for one year. 

Five members of our team did contribute to the presentation and one of the conclusions was that the decline of the natural world and climate change are probably intertwined with each other and that it’s hard to separate the two issues. Darrel did a good job of reporting on the theology of why we as Christians should be involved with these issues.

The members of the PEC team met at the Presbytery and made some plans to teleconference before the next meeting, but some unexpected things prevented us from meeting and are now planning to have our team members get together in Devils Lake to revitalize the work of this committee. 

Cathy Scheibe attended the face-to-face meeting of the Mission Pod on Saturday, August 17 where our team requested $400 of the $27,100 Pod budget. We also requested 5 minutes at Presbytery, mostly to talk about what the team would like to accomplish in the next year and to invite others to join our group.

Respectively Submitted.

Cathy Scheibe 
Presbytery Earth Care Team member




